BINgo Industry
Self-Exclusion
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What are my options for self-exclusion?

THE BINGO ASSOCIATION

If you wish to exclude from Opera Bingo (or any other land based
bingo operator), you will automatically be enrolled in the national
scheme.

What is the National Scheme and where
can | get more information?

The Bingo Association has introduced a national scheme which
enables a customer to self-exclude from every UK bingo club with
just one request. Please ask one of our managers to provide you
with further details of the scheme, including terms and conditions.

How do | join the National Scheme?

Ask a manager or a team member and a manager will speak with
you and take some basic details along with a photo and signature.
By joining the scheme you are providing permission to share your
self-exclusion with other bingo operators using the secure national
database.

How long will | be excluded for?

The minimum period of self-exclusion you can request is six nu I GET

months, and your exclusion will automatically remain in force for
a further period of 6 months at which time it will then lapse. You
can apply for reinstatement at any time following your stated
exclusion period.

Who is responsible for keeping me
out of Bingo Clubs?

You are primarily responsible, however bingo clubs participating in
the scheme will do all they reasonably can to help you.

What if | only want to exclude from
Opera Bingo?

It is not possible to self-exclude from Opera Bingo clubs only. Any
customer wishing to self exclude from Opera (or any other bingo
operator) will need to join the national scheme.

What other steps should | consider taking?

We would recommend that you exclude yourself from all other
forms of gambling that you use or may be tempted to use, such as
casino’s, betting shops and online gambling sites. Ask a manager for
further information and help with this.
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HOW WE GAN
HELP YOU
KEEP IT FUN

Be assured that we only want the best for our
customers, and we will provide help and support to
help you keep in control of your gambling by

* Ensuring our staff are fully trained enabling them to
advise customers on how to get help.

* Offering the option to self-exclude nationally from
all bingo clubs in the UK. The scheme prevents any
further visits for a minimum of 6 months. You can
easily enrol in the national scheme by speaking with
one of our managers. Alternatively, you can self-
exclude nationally by following the process detailed
on the Bingo Association website —
www.bingo-association.co.uk

* Providing information detailing how to prevent and
control problem gambling

* Working closely with charities and support groups
who provide assistance for problem gamblers.
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